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Dear Friends 

 
This Sunday we shall celebrate the 
Harvest Festival. Please bring non-
perishable food which will be donated 
to the Fratelli di San Francesco who 
are very well organized to feed people 
in need. 
 
Our churchwardens have been 
working very hard to organise our 
Sunday worship, as our scheduled 
locum continues to have issues 
beyond our control in obtaining a visa. 
Please support them if you can. 
 
Daniella Engel will be leading a service 
of Morning Prayer on Sunday at 10.30.    
 
The Church Parish Council will meet 
after the service in the Church rooms. 

 

“The harvest is plentiful but the workers are few. 
So pray to the Lord of the harvest to send out 

workers into His harvest.” 

Pastoral care 

For pastoral care during the coming week, please telephone (0039) 0345 5835978 (Church 

mobile monitored by our churchwardens), or email at allsaintsmilanpriest@gmail.com 

Links to our regular activities 

Sunday evening prayer on Zoom is here. 

There is no Morning prayer this week due to the Archdeaconry Synod. Morning Prayer will 

resume on 4 October at 9 am and the link is here.  

Bible study in person takes place on Thursdays at 13.00 in the Church rooms. Bible study by 

Zoom will not be held on Tuesday September 26th, but will resume on October 3rd using the 

link found here. Newcomers are very welcome – just come and listen. 

 

Rupert Dodds 
Lay Vice Chair and Treasurer 
allsaintsmilantreasurer@gmail.
com 

Lee Kirkpatrick-Smith 
Churchwarden 
allsaintsmilanwardens@gmail.
com 

Daniella Engel 
Churchwarden 
allsaintsmilanwardens@gmail.
com 

http://www.allsaints.it/
mailto:allsaintsmilanpriest@gmail.com
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89510543457
https://us05web.zoom.us/j/81138828623?pwd=eFJSOHNmOWtJcWxScGFmOHBnR2FaUT09
https://zoom.us/j/93754416252?pwd=YUg5N1dBZS8zc0dvakdUaFg4VTBoUT09
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The Jolly Club is held on Tuesday beginning at 12.30 in the church’s upstairs parish room. 

The Club is an informal meeting - chat and spend time together.  Everyone welcome!  

Shakespeare in Song – Concert 6pm 7 October 

 

As a fundraiser for the Disabled Lavatory 
Project, a concert entitled “Shakespeare in 
Song” will be held in the Church at 6pm on 
7 October, followed by an aperitivo. This 
concert is a celebration of Shakespeare's 
works and legacy through the Great Bard's 
songs, sonnets, and monologues, all set to 
music, and performed by anglo-italian 
singer-songwriter, actor and theatre 
director, Daniel Zappi.  
 
The concert was recently premiered at the 
Festival Internazionale di Teatro Romano 
at Volterra, 2023. Entry is by discretionary 
donation – whatever you wish to give goes 
toward the Disabled Lavatory Project. 
 

 

Mozart Choral Workshop – advance notice 
 

Fancy a day of singing some Mozart in Milan?  Well then, the Mozart Choral Workshop could 

possibly be for you on Saturday 21st October 2023,  

 

The workshop theme is “Mozart – Requiem and Ave Verum”. Vincenzo Simmarano will be 

directing the workshop and Stefano Borsatto will be accompanying us on the keyboard.   

 

If you are interested in choral singing or would like to sing the solo parts, please be in touch 

with Gillian Hope for details. For those who enjoy listening to these pieces, please come 

along to hear at 4.30pm, when there will be an open rehearsal style performance. 

 

Safeguarding 

If you have any concerns regarding the safety and wellbeing of anyone within the All Saints’ 

community, then please use our Safeguarding Policy found here. 

http://www.allsaints.it/
http://www.allsaints.it/index.php/safeguarding-2/

